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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT 

AWARD OF FACADE CONTRACT 

 

This voluntary announcement is made by China State Construction Development Holdings 

Limited (the “Company”, together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”). 

 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of the Company is pleased to announce that on 17 

November 2023, 上海力進鋁質工程有限公司 (Netfortune (Shanghai) Aluminium Works 

Company Limited), a wholly-owned subsidiary of the Company, was awarded a contract for 

the design, supply and installation of facade systems for the commercial project of OPPO 

Headquarters located in Shenzhen, China, at a contract sum of approximately HK$560 

million (approximately RMB510 million). 

 

As the project is currently one of the most complex curved facade projects in the world, the 

Board believes that it will further enhance the Group’s leading position in the complex 

double-curved facade construction. 
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